
 
Dear Mariposa Families, 

First of all, we miss you and hope that you are safe and well.  Distance learning (via 

computer) ends Friday May 15.  This communication gives instructions for returning 

laptops and library books and for picking up your student’s personal items from school, 

May 18 or May 19. 

Please scroll to the bottom of this message for additional detail regarding safety. 

Laptop/Library Books Return and Personal Items Pick Up Dates: 

 

Tuesday, May 19, 2020 
 

8:30 am to 11:00 am – Student last names A thru M  
 

12:00 pm to 2:30 pm – Student last names N thru Z   
 

TK 
Dionne Contreras  

 

Kindergarten 

Veronica Juarez  

Elizabeth Blaikie 

Shatana Barker 

 

1st Grade 

Jeannie Bundy 

Patricia Garcia 

Evelyn Blanco 

 

2nd Grade 

Marilyn Wheatley 

Caron Weinstein 

 

3rd Grade 

Wendy Allred 

Suzy Yero 

 

4th Grade 

Jeff Williams 

 

5th Grade 

Sendai parker 



Erin Garcia 

Leticia Pocius 

 

Mixed Grades 

James Cox 

Chris Scoleri 

 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

 
8:30 am to 11:00 am – Student last names A thru M  

 
12:00 pm to 2:30 pm – Student last names N thru Z   

 
Pre School 

Marty Anderson  

Tracy Smothers 

 

Kindergarten 

Marcy Mesa 

 

1st Grade 

Erica Zamora 

 

2nd Grade 

Esther Hopper 

Maureen Musgrave 

 

3rd Grade 

Sandy Luther 

Juliana Sills 

Debbie Staskiewicz 

 

4th Grade 

Elizabeth Hernandez 

Denise Duarte 

Glenn Tarango 

 

5th Grade 

Jacob McGlasson 

 

Mixed Grades  

Sharon Summers 



SAFETY FIRST 

Family and employee safety is our first priority so we will exercise social distancing best 
practices at all times. 

When you return a laptop, wear a mask. Thanks you. 

If you are returning a laptop/library book or picking up personal items, it is important that 
you only come to campus at your appointed time.  Please check the Mariposa website 
and class dojo every day for updates.                 

You may not needs to come to campus. If you do not have a laptop or library books to 
return, stay home and stay safe. 

Please limit family members on campus to one parent and a student, to return 
laptop/library books and pick up personal items. 

Report cards will be mailed home to parents who are not returning laptops/library books. 

Where to Enter and Exit the Campus 

Parent and student should enter the campus using the western gate, by the MPR, to 

return laptops and library books, at the MPR. 

Parent and student will exit the east gate, by the TK and preschool classrooms, after 

picking up personal items. 

Classroom drop off and pick up 

Parents and students should remain outside of classrooms to maintain social 

distancing.  Student’s personal items, will be bagged and labeled outside the classroom 

for parents to pick up.  A separate box will be available just outside of the classroom for 

parents to return classroom library books.  

Families do not need to return consumable books. 

Thanks for your understanding as we work to end our school year under these current 

health and safety guidelines. 

Please email your teacher or administration if you have any questions. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Winfred B. Roberson, Jr. 

 


